
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

19nd September 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Re: Careers Skills Check using the National Careers Service 
 
We are encouraging all our year 11 students to stay after to school on Thursday 28th September 
2017 from 4:15pm to 8pm to take a careers skill check using the National Careers Service which 
will give an important guide for their future career. 
This Careers Skills Check is not just useful for future job applications but also useful for university 
applications and positive future life skills and will make suggestions for further improvements in 
the future. 
Using this Careers Skill Check is very important for our year 11 students and we hope that you 
will support them by giving your permission for your child to attend this special event to establish 
their career potential. 
I would be grateful if you could fill out the reply slip and ask your child to hand it in to myself or 
reception. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Mr Murat Tiknaz 
Learning Mentor 
mtiknaz@northlondongrammar.com  
Tel: 0208 880 9070 
 
 

 
Permission slip for the Careers Skills Check using the National Careers Service 

Thursday 28th Sep from 4pm to 8pm 
 
 

I give my permission for               
______________________________________________________ 
 
to attend the Careers Skill Check on Thursday 28th  Sep from 4pm to 8pm. 
 
 
Parent/Guardian’s name:              
______________________________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian’s signature:       
______________________________________________________ 
 
 

Please return to the reception as soon as possible – Thank you 
 

*************************************************************************** 
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